



TOO, ENOUGH, NOT ENOUGH

Choose the correct word.

1. I can't do this test. It's **too / enough** difficult!
2. She wants to buy this dress, but she hasn't got **too / enough** money.
3. You need another computer. This one isn't fast **too / enough**.
4. My little brother can't lift this bag because it's **too / enough** heavy.
5. Nobody can't solve the problem because it is **too / enough** complicated.

TOO MUCH, TOO MANY

Choose the best option that completes each sentence.

1. Jennifer is always at home. She doesn't go out _____.
a. enough b. many c. too many
2. I don't like the weather in London. There is _____ rain.
a. too many b. much c. too much
3. We couldn't sit anywhere at the concert. There were _____ people.
a. many b. too many c. too much
4. You drink _____ cans of fizzy drink.
a. too much b. too many c. enough
5. There's _____ pollution in our oceans.
a. too much b. too many c. much

RELATIVE CLAUSES (WHICH, THAT AND WHO)

Combine the TWO sentences to ONE, using a relative pronoun.

1. I really like the car. I bought it last year.

2. The man was arrested yesterday. He escaped from prison a week ago.

3. The bag is heavy. It contains a lot of presents.

4. My friend's father gave us the tickets. He owns a travel agency.

5. Mr Honeywell is a good teacher. Everyone likes him.

PAST CONTINUOUS

A. Complete the table with the correct past form of be.

I		using my mobile phone	at 8pm. when you arrived.
You		listening to music	
He		eating a sandwich	
She		laughing	
We		watching TV	
They		swimming	

B. Complete the sentences with the past continuous form.

- I _____ (run) when you saw me because I was late.
- They _____ (wait) for a bus when the car crashed.
- Gabi and Laura _____ (dance) at 8pm.
- Tomek _____ (not / eat) a sandwich when Ben fell into the river.
- What _____ Carol and Jack _____ (do) when Pedro phoned?

MAY, COULD CAN'T, MIGHT AND MUST

Drag one of the words from the box below to fill each gap below.

could	might	may	can	must	can't.
-------	-------	-----	-----	------	--------

1. You've been playing tennis in this hot sun for almost four hours. You _____ be thirsty!
2. Does anyone know where Sophie works? I'm not sure, I think it _____ be West London.
3. It _____ get quite noisy in this classroom when everyone arrives in the mornings.
4. Surely, she _____ know about the secret holiday we've planned. We've told nobody!
5. I feel very tired. I think I _____ be getting a cold.
6. Do you think you _____ go to the summer camp if you save up enough money?

USED TO

Write complete the following sentences with used to or didn't use to.

1. I/be/heavy smoker/but now I stop

2. He/be/such a shy child

3. She/do/lots of physical exercise/at college

4. They/eat/lots of junk food/but now/they be really healthy

5. What/enjoy most/at primary school?

IF CLAUSES WITH MODALS

Choose the best option to complete each sentence.

1. If I eat peanut butter Isick.
a) will get b) would get
2. What will you do if youthe history exam?

- a) failed b) fail
3. If they had notthe car I would have driven you.
a) took b) taken
4. If it snowsyou still drive to the coast?
a) would b) will
5. He would havewith you if you had asked him.
a) went b) gone

LISTENING

Listen. Choose the best answer to the question.

1. What does Theo say he might do if he gets the job?
A) visit an old-fashioned place
B) live in a quiet place
C) walk in a place with fresh air
D) move to an exciting place
2. Why does Theo know Willow Springs?
A) He lives there.
B) He used to visit there.
C) He got a job there.
D) He might move there.
3. What does Theo say about Willow Springs?
A) It is old-fashioned.
B) It is dangerous.
C) There is fresh air.
D) There are too many people there.
4. What happened when Theo was passing through Metro City?
A) He got a big raise.
B) He decided to move there.
C) He saw an old lady walking home alone.
D) He went to a job interview.

READING

Read the text. Answer the question with information from the text.

What was school like in the 1980s?

Tom H.:

I used to hide comic books under my desk and read them in class. I wore a school uniform and ate terrible school food. All my teachers were old ladies who had no sense of humor. They all used to say, "You shouldn't laugh. Happy people don't succeed at anything."

Nick L.:

I used to go to a private school 20 miles away from home because all the public schools in my town were too crowded. All the students were attractive but had terrible personalities. I only had one friend. His name was Billy. He used to collect old sneakers. He had about 100 pairs. I haven't spoken to him in years. Now, he might have 1,000 pairs.

Cathy C.:

I went to a music high school in the city. All the teachers were intelligent, and many of my classmates had a lot of musical talent. I had one friend who could play ten instruments and sing! But there were many problems: the school was too expensive, I had to take the subway, which was always too crowded, and I had too much homework. So I never had enough free time. If I have children one day, I'll send them to public school.

1. Who wore a school uniform?

2. What didn't Tom's teachers have?

3. How many friends did Nick have?

4. What did Cathy think she never had enough of?

5. Tom thought ____ was terrible.

- a) the school food
- b) his comic books
- c) the homework
- d) the subway

6. The students at Nick's school ____.

- a) had no sense of humor
- b) had too much homework
- c) had terrible personalities
- d) had a lot of musical talent

7. Nick's friend collected

- a) comic books
- b) uniforms
- c) sneakers
- d) instruments